The Cobbles Lower Peover, Knutsford Cheshire, WA16 9PZ

Telephone: 01625 467 623

Email: admin@lowerpeover.cheshire.sch.uk



Head Teacher: Mrs Sharon Dean B.A, P.G.C.E, L.T.C.L, N.P.Q.H

Email: head@lowerpeover.cheshire.sch.uk

10th September 2025

Dear Parents / Carers,

PILGRIM DAY - CHESTER CATHEDRAL - Tuesday 14th October 2025

A trip for Year 5 and Year 6 has been arranged, to go to Chester Cathedral on Tuesday 14th October to take part in a Pilgrim Day. Mr Haslam and Miss Moores will lead this trip, along with Mrs Lamb, Mrs Lawrence and two of our governors.

There will be an opportunity for each child to take part in various workshops. During the day each group will visit various parts of the Cathedral and look at aspects of the history and life.

The children will require a packed lunch including a drink. Please send in a disposable bag and water bottle (no lunch boxes or drinks bottles).

We need to leave at 8.15am prompt, so in order to avoid the school drop off traffic outside school, The Crown Inn (Crown Lane, Lower Peover WA16 9QB) has kindly agreed for the coach to park there and for you to drop your child off no later than 8.00am.

We will arrive back at school at approximately 3.45 - 4.00pm, after the normal collection time and pupils who normally use the school bus will have to be collected from school. Please can you park up at the rear & side of school to keep the cobbles clear for the coach.

The cost of the trip including the coach is £15. A service will be set up shortly on ParentPay and we would be grateful if this is paid by Friday 10th October 2025

We are looking forward to this event and the opportunities it offers the children.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Dean

Head Teacher









